
 
 

 

 

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Members of the City Council 

 

From:  Kristy Peters, Events and Marketing Director 

 

Date: May 8, 2025 

 

Subject: Town Green Trees, Pavilion and Well Lights 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends the City Council approve the Great Estates proposal dated 

03/04/2025. Having the Town Green decorated by a professional would enhance 

the appearance of our Downtown.  

 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATION: The cost is $15,210 and will be taken from the Small 

Equipment line item 100-4100-531600.  

 

 

BACKGROUND: 

Councilman Whitfield originally requested for lights to be installed around Town 

Green but at the time the price was an issue as well as we were planning on 

upgrading the electrical service around Town Green. Now the electrical outlets are 

all updated, staff would like to move forward with this project. This project 

includes lighting 10 trees around the green and installing magnetic roof lights on 

the well and pavilion.  


